
-----Original Message----- 
From: Mary Allison [mailto:mallison@grayhorse.net] 
Sent: Wednesday, December 10, 2014 9:57 AM 
To: Diana.Burn@state.co.us 
Subject: Colorado GPS 12/10/2014 10:42 
 
Diana, 
 Per your request I have attached the Leibert, McAtte & Associates, Inc. 
Land Surveyors report on our Colorado Properties.  It appears when the Plugging 
Report was filed for the Writebol #2  075-05580 the GPS was inadvertently taken 
from Writebol #3 05-075-05599. 
 
 I have requested Crystal to correct my reports which were filed 
incorrectly.  I apologize for that mistake but the wells have always been 
injected into the Hoxie and not to a pit. 
 
  We are sorry for this confusion and hope this corrects the problem. 
  
Mary 
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